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December 20, 2024 

Todd Fisher 
LBCR, LLC 
1440 Blue Sage Ct. 
Boulder, CO 80305 
 

 

RE:  Ignacio Pit, Permit M-1992-054, Notice of Withdrawal of Violation MV-2024-025 and 
Notice of Board Hearing 

 

Dear Mr. Fisher, 

On December 19, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
past due 2024 Annual Report, Map and Fee. Therefore, the Notice of Violation for MV-2024-025 
that was sent out on December 18, 2024, has been withdrawn from the scheduled February 19-20, 
2025 meeting of the Mined Land Reclamation Board, and you are no longer required to attend this 
hearing. This matter is considered abated. The Division would like to thank you for your 
cooperation in the resolution of this matter. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: 970-433-8393 
dustin.czapla@state.co.us 
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